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Notice of Booking of Extraordinary Loss 
 

 

SQUARE ENIX HOLDINGS CO., LTD. (the “Company”) hereby announces that it has booked 

an extraordinary loss for the three-month period ended June 30, 2013. 

 

1. Detail of the Extraordinary Loss 

In response to the latest environmental changes in the game industry, the Company has 

implemented a change in its development policy, and conducted a comprehensive review on 

work-in-progress game titles for the three-month period ended June 30, 2013. As a result, the 

Company has decided to book a loss on evaluation of content (approximately ¥1.6 billion) as 

an extraordinary loss. 

 

2. Impact on Financial Results 

Booking of the extraordinary loss does not require the Company to revise the forecasts of 

its consolidated financial results for the six month period ending September 30, 2013, and 

the fiscal year ending March 31, 2014. 

 


